
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE November 16, 2020 
Contact: Programming & Development Engineer, Alexander Patsy, P.E. 
(810) 767-4920 Ext. 252 
GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Road Construction on Beecher Road at Whitehouse Drive in Flint 
Township   
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be performing drainage structure reconstruction on 

Beecher Road at the Whitehouse Drive intersection in Flint Charter Township starting Monday, 

November 16, 2020.  Traffic on Beecher Road will be maintained via lane shift, as the outer lane will 

be closed to traffic, as well as intermittent daytime flag control operations.  Westbound traffic on 

Beecher Road will not be able to enter Whitehouse Drive.  Motorists anticipating accessing 

businesses within the Whitehouse Drive complex must plan accordingly.  The anticipated completion 

date will be Wednesday, November 25th.  All motorists are advised to proceed with caution, and to 

allow themselves additional time to reach their destinations.    

 

Please contact Programming & Development Engineer, Alexander Patsy, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if 

you have questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


